
  

  

  

  

  

11th   March   2021   

 

RE:   6P’s   Got   Talent!   -   Thursday   18th   March     

  

Dear   Parents   /   Carers,   

On   Thursday   18th   March,   Year   6   will   be   having   a   talent   show   and   their   class   party   for   earning   2000+   dojo   points.   
During   the   talent   show   in   the   morning,   the   children   will   be   able   to   perform   or   present   any   talents   or   skills   which   they   
have   to   their   class   either   independently   or   as   a   group.   In   the   a�ernoon,   they   will   also   have   a   class   party   for   their   dojo   
points   which   will   take   the   form   of   a   disco   and   games   party.     

Children   will   need   to   bring   a   small   personal   selec�on   of   ‘party   food’   for   them   to   eat   themselves   at   the   party   and   may   
also   need   to   bring   in   a   change   of   clothes   or   props   required   for   their   talent   show,   as   it   will   also   be   the   World   Book   Day  
parade   on   the   same   day.   Please   could   they   also   bring   in   any   board   games   that   they   may   wish   to   play   during   the   party.   
If   necessary,   games   or   props   may   be   brought   into   school   on   the   previous   day   (Wednesday   17th),   as   I   realise   that   there   
might   be   a   lot   for   them   to   carry.   

We   are   looking   forward   to   seeing   all   the   various   talents   and   skills   that   Year   6   have.     

Kind   regards,     

  

  

Mrs   Paterson   

Year   6   Class   Teacher   

  

  


